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My submission:
Date 28 October 2022
I oppose the government’s proposed policy review, because it furthers the involvement of New
Zealand in an area that does not benefit a safe and peaceful existence of humanity on our planet
earth.
The benefits mentioned in the policy are of far lower value and importance than the damages
that can and will be created to humanity’s peaceful existence.
This bill is not contributing to a good interest for our human existence at large.
My recommendation:
Reject the bill completely
Peter Volker

I do not ask to be heard for a verbal submission.
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